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C.A.T.C. NEWS 

Presidents Letter 

     Well It’s been a crazy year. To every-

body’s disappointment and having to 

cancel our spring and fall show. We 

were fortunate enough to put together 

a room trading show in Georgia this 

past September. We had a few people 

in off the street, and signed up some 

new members. I wanted to give a spe-

cial shout out and thanks to our Geor-

gia Members. Let me just say, these 

guys don’t mess around. Thanks to Bri-

an Gerhart and his Family for putting 

this Show together and Opening up 

their home to the Club. The help and 

support from Harry Matthews , to J.T 

Vogt for a fantastic world class Barbe-

cue., to Joe Damron for his fireworks 

display, and anyone I may have forgot-

ten. The time and effort these mem-

bers put in, With all this going on in our 

country right now. This is what this 

club is all about !!!! This is “OUR CLUB”  

it is what you make it. 

      Unfortunately Sharon Hensley has 

decided to step down as our club sec-

retary. She has agreed to stay until her 

replacement is found. So we will be 

looking for a replacement for her. If an-

ybody has any suggestions please let 

me know. I just wanted to say thank 

you to her and everything she’s done 

for the club. We will need to discuss 

this further at our next club function in 

Hendersonville this April.  

      Recently our Club officers agreed 

on an option of a one, three or five 

year membership renewals. With a 

slight price increase. You need to re-

member 100% of this money goes right 

back into the club so you can benefit 

from this by attending club functions 

and shows. The small increase can 

help lower table fees, snacks, drinks, 

food Etc. New membership form and 

fees are listed.  Please let me know if 

you have any questions. 

Thanks, Steve 
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CAROLINA ANTIQUE TACKLE COLLECTORS  

CATC MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 

Check one   NEW______Renewal______ 

 

Has your contact information changed Yes___No___ 

 

Name_____________________________ 

Address ___________________________ 

City_______________________________ 

State_______________Zip____________ 

Email address_______________________ 

Membership Dues 

One Year 25.00________ 

Three year 70.00_______ 

Five year 105.00_______ 

 

Please make checks payable to CATC 

Please return this form to  

Sharon Hensley  

CATC secretary/treasurer 

310 Hawkins Creek Rd.  Greenville SC 29609 



 

 

———————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Carolina Antique Tackle Collectors 

310 Hawkins Creek Rd. 

Greenville, S. C. 29609 

Carolina Antique Tackle Collectors Officers 

           President                                         Bryan Jenkins                                             Sharon Hensley 

        Steve Herzog                                    Vice-President                                         Secretary / Treasurer 

E-mail: zzogmann1@yahoo.com       Email:bjenkins311@msn.com              Email:  shensley50@gmail.com 

Please note that the newsletter is now being sent via email.  If you know of someone that did not 

get a copy and should have, please have them email me their correct email address. 

Thank you 

Zandra Huffman 

Email address: zandrahuffman@yahoo.com 

Happy Thanksgiving to you and all your family.  Stay safe 

and remember the face masks and social distancing. 


